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September 2016
Dear Parents,

Thank you for supporting your child’s participation in Chamber Choir.  I understand the difficulty attending a morning rehearsal since I am not a morning person either!  I have found morning rehearsals work best as everyone is very busy after school and during evening hours.  The Chamber Choir Schedule may be updated as the year goes on and is on the FWMS Teacher Pages under CHAMBER CHOIR.  Some “gigs” are easier than others, especially for returning members.  Permission slips will come out on the rehearsal prior to each event and will be due the next rehearsal.

Participation in all nine performances is not mandatory, but it is required that your child attend three out of the four consecutive rehearsals before an event in order to be ready for that performance.  Rehearsals will be every Friday that school is in session from 7:20am – 8am through Friday, June 9th.  Behavior is usually not an issue with Chamber Choir, but if a singer cannot follow directions or manage their impulsivity they may be asked to leave the group.
Please keep the current schedule at home.  Please sign & return this notice by next Friday, October 7th.  Thanks and see you at the performances!

Sincerely,                               _____________________         ____________________________
Carole Jean Frawley              student name                              parent signature
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